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‭Dear Director Leinweber & City of Colorado Springs City Council,‬

‭This letter is to inform you that Director Leinweber’s term as a Director of the Fountain Creek Watershed,‬
‭Flood Control and Greenway District (Fountain Creek Watershed District) representing the City of Colorado‬
‭Springs will expire January 31, 2025. Director Leinweber is eligible for reappointment if he remains a member‬
‭of the City of Colorado Springs City Council and should desire to continue his valued service to the District. If‬
‭reappointment is not applicable, another member of the City of Colorado Springs City Council or the Mayor of‬
‭the City of Colorado Springs should be appointed to the seat. Please advise if Director Leinweber will be‬
‭reappointed or if a new appointment will be made by the City of Colorado Springs City Council.‬

‭At this time, the representing alternate is Councilor Nancy Henjum. The City of Colorado Springs City Council‬
‭may also concurrently appoint an Alternate Member for this seat. Please advise whether the present alternate‬
‭will continue to serve or if a new alternate will be appointed.‬

‭In accordance with 32-11.5-203(2)(a)(V) C.R.S., the City of Colorado Springs City Council is the appointing‬
‭body for this seat. It is necessary that the appointment to this seat be made and the District notified of the‬
‭appointment no later than January 13, 2025. The term of the appointment will be for two years, from February‬
‭1, 2025 to January 31, 2027.‬

‭Thank you for your dedicated service to the Fountain Creek Watershed District.‬

‭Gratefully,‬

‭Alli Schuch‬
‭Executive Director‬
‭Fountain Creek Watershed District‬


